
SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the January 6th 2012 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers
Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, John Waller
Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Don Jones, Debi Schmitt, Bob Grover
The meeting was called to order at 12:14 p. m.

Ray Miklas announced that the IOOF had removed the storage locker used by the San Luis Obispo Genealogical Society. The organization informed him that at some point, the storage area where SLO Bytes keeps its audio system will also become unavailable. Ray recommended that the SLO Bytes Board come up with a secure locker to store the club’s audio equipment. Treasurer Bob Mires is asked to look through the check registry to see if it had a record of the purchase of any of the audio equipment.
Ralph Sutter updated his proposal for a Geek Session on virtual machines.  He has posted an announcement on the SLO Bytes Bulletin Board along with a poll asking when those interested in a session preferred to hold that session.  He will announce the session at today’s general meeting for the benefit of those who don’t read the bulletin board.
Bob Grover, leader of the Digital Photography SIG reported that he has lined up a speaker for the January21st meeting, recently sent a confirmation message and is awaiting reconfirmation.
Program Chair John Waller has contacted Gene Barlow asking whether Barlow is available to make a presentation on Acronis products at the February 2013 meeting.  At this point, Gene has not responded. Earl Kaplan suggested that John send his inquiry to Gene’s wife, Linda, since she handles the scheduling of user group presentations.  John indicated that he would do so.

The meeting ended at 12:31 pm. 
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